
Division of Apprenticeship Standards awarded the Riverside County
Workforce Development Division $1,824,000 to expand existing,

create new apprenticeship opportunities, and enroll 380 new
registered apprentices in the Inland Empire

Inland Empire Designing Equitable Apprenticeships

Growing Nontraditional Apprenticeships in the Inland Empire

IT/Cybersecurity
Healthcare
Manufacturing
Transportation/Logistics
Public Sector

Targeted Industries include:

In partnership with our apprenticeship intermediary:

Dislocated Workers
Women
Veterans
Black, Indigenous, and People
or Color (BIPOC)
People with Disabilities
Disconnected Youth
Justice-involved individuals

Target Populations include:


